Heritage Advisory Team
One Garden City,
Broadway,

Letchworth,

SG6 3BF

Dear Sir/Ms

Re: Your reference: 39173 (Single storey rear extension plus roof alterations and
external cladding, 5 The Dale)

Having reviewed the revised plans for the above property, am of the opinion that
are not suitable for the purpose of assessing what impact will be on the
surrounding properties (of which is one!). The plans lack a clear scale &
dimensions!! Also plans regarding the garage extension — which were main
concerns/objections have not been included in this “revised” proposal. There are no
diagrams or drawings detailing how far wide and high they intend to extend
garage by in relation to fence and front garden. Without such details it is very
hard (almost impossible) for to determine what the impact will be on front
garden.

In summary, in the absence of more detailed proper plans afraid original
objections still stand.

Regards



